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15th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents of Reception Pupils, 
 
You will have – undoubtedly – heard us talk about Active Learn Primary to support pupils in maths. 
 
In Year 1 – 6, the games are setup so that children can access and play independently. 
 
For pupils in Year R, it works slightly differently, hence the letter to explain: 
 
Your child’s account has been loaded with 13 School Jam digital games & 18 School Jam videos: 
 

 School Jam digital games – These are digital games that were made for children to play with an adult 
E.g. two player. These games are fun and can bring a competitive element to learning about Maths. 

 School Jam videos – These videos are meant for children to view with their parents. The videos provide 
a useful scaffold for games you can recreate with your child to accelerate their knowledge and 
understanding of key, early maths skills. 

 

The games/videos can be played again and again to over-learn, consolidate & master early maths skills. 

 

Look inside your child’s book bag today and you will see their login details/card. 

 

We hope you enjoy! 

 

Other: 
 
Your child should already have access to Numbots, Spelling Shed assignments (linked to phonics) and 
be heard/read to every night 
 
Please do not hesitate in reaching out to Mrs Nicholls or myself if you need further support. 
 
Thank You for your ongoing support 
 
Mr Abbs & Mrs Nicholls 
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